Coulsdon Church of England Primary School
Bradmore Green

Old Coulsdon

Surrey. CR5 1ED

Telephone: 01737-554789
email: office@ccofe.uk
Head Teacher: Mr Paul Garratty B.Ed (HOI’]S); MA

Dear Parents & Carers, 28t February 2025

| am writing to inform you that Mrs Bonnick will be taking some time away from school to
undergo back surgery. While we will certainly miss her, we wish her a speedy and successful
recovery and look forward to welcoming her back as soon as she is able. Mrs Bonnick’s first day
of absence will be 17t March and we are hopeful of her return soon after Easter.

During her absence, the class will be in excellent hands. Mrs Jackson and a supply teacher, Mr
Khosho, will be covering the class and will continue to be supported by the wonderful Year 2
team. The lessons will be prepared by Mrs Bonnick. Mr Khosho visited the school earlier this
week to speak with us about the class and he is excited to be joining us.

We greatly appreciate your understanding and support during this time and assure you that we
will do everything we can to ensure the continued success and well-being of your child.

As Mrs Bonnick will be away for the second parents’ consultation evening (17.03.25), we are
bringing her second session forward to Tuesday 11th March. We apologise for any inconvenience
caused by the change of date. If you previously selected an appointment on the 17th March,
please click on the link attached to select a new time.

We obviously wish Mrs Bonnick a speedy recovery and she is looking forward to returning as soon
as possible.

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to get in touch.
Thank you once again for your cooperation.

Kind regards,

Mr P. Garratty

Head Teacher
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